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Friday, October 20 
Fall Festival (PAC-hosted) 
5 – 8 pm  
 

Fri. Oct. 27 – Mon. Oct. 30 
Fall Break 
Classes resume Tues. Oct. 31 
 

Saturday, November 4  
SOAR Winter Bazaar 
10 am – 4 pm  
 

Friday, November 10  
Veterans’ Day (observed) 
No Classes 
 
Tuesday, November 14 
Parent Advisory Council (PAC) 
6 – 7 pm 
 

Wed. Nov. 22 – Fri. Nov. 24 
Thanksgiving Holiday Break 
 

Tuesday, December 12 
Parent Advisory Council (PAC) 
6 – 7 pm 
 

Wed. Dec. 11 – Fri. Dec. 15  
Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Early Dismissal ALL WEEK 
 

Friday, December 15  
Family Movie Night 
 
Mon. Dec. 18 – Mon.  Jan. 1, 2018 
Winter Break 

FALL 2017 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Greetings SOAR Families! 
 

It is hard to believe we are already in October! SOAR staff and students have 
been hard at work establishing new Positive Behavior Intervention and Supports 
within the school and classrooms. Upon entering the building, you will notice 
students practicing new hallway and classroom routines, earning SOAR “clicks” 
for showing safe, responsible, and respectful behavior and working hard in all 
areas in an effort to earn their chance at spinning the famed “Wheel of Rewards!”  
 

In addition, we are starting the year with some exciting staffing changes, 
including our newly promoted Assistant Principal, Mary Lietz. Ms. Mary has been 
with SOAR Academy since its first year, serving as one of our Special Education 
Coordinators. She has decided to continue her professional growth here at SOAR. 
Ms. Mary brings a wealth of insight and energy to our building with her drive to 
support students, families, and staff members in connecting and contributing to 
our learning community. Nick Cruz has also recently been promoted to School 
Manager and will use his expertise and skill with behavior modification and 
classroom management to help support the growth of the school community as 
well as new and existing staff. Furthermore, Ben Shuts has transitioned into 
SOAR as a full time Clinical Intervention Specialist. Mr. Ben comes to us with 
years of therapeutic experience within charter school programs.   
 

In our classrooms, we are excited to welcome Ms. Gina (1st Grade Humanities), 
Mr. Antonio (Interim 1st Grade Math and Science), Ms. Rodriguez (2nd Grade 
Humanities), Ms. Tyshler (3rd Grade Humanities), and Ms. Nyla (2nd Grade Math 
and Science and returning founding teacher). As we continue to settle into the 
school year, each teacher will be setting up communication streams to best meet 
the needs of students and families. For support in contacting teachers, please 
find an email directory at the end of this newsletter. 
 

In addition to the exciting events that have kicked off the school year, we also 
encourage you to participate in some of our upcoming events later this fall: 
 
• October 20th: PAC Hosted Fall Festival 5:00pm-8:00pm 
• November 4th: SOAR Winter Bazaar 10:00am-4:00pm 
 

It has been a pleasure starting off the school year within the SOAR community 
and I am looking forward to getting to know more of you as the school year 
progresses. Please do not hesitate to reach out! 
 

Warm Regards, 
 
Ms. Jessica 
jessica_stryczek@senecacenter.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                  

Charter school parents, teachers & students in Olympia 

 

Message from the  

School Leader 
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SOAR’s school office and operations team is 
excited to serve all returning and new students 
and families for the 2017-18 school year!  New to 
the office this year is our resident front office rock 
star, Kedemah Evans, who came to SOAR from 
Seneca Family of Agencies.  She brings a passion 
for helping youngsters and is always at the front 
desk ready to greet all!  She is the answerer of 
every question you could think of and is a 
champion when it comes to transportation and 
attendance!  
 
Also new to SOAR’s team is Courtney Davis, as 
Business Manager. Courtney was previously a 
Senior Administrative Assistant for Seneca Family 
of Agencies before accepting the Business 
Manager role. She brings a wealth of experience in 
systems/structures and an admirable work ethic. 
Her role includes HR duties, financials, facilities 
maintenance, and compliance.   
 
Familiar face (from last year), Celeste Farmer, is 
now fully taking on the role as SOAR’s Dean of 
Students.  Besides parent engagement, Celeste 
heads volunteer coordination, transportation 
logistics, and provides lunchroom structure. 
With the new school year, there are many items 
for parents and families to remember so we 
thought to include a few reminders. 
  

 
TRANSPORTATION  
Copies of the updated bus routes are available at 
the school office.  An electronic copy was also 
emailed home to families.  If you have any changes 
to your child’s transportation, please inform the 
office no later than 10 a.m.  It is very hard for us to 
accommodate last minute changes.  Thank you for 
helping us keep your students safe and facilitating 
in timely bus departures.   
 
LOST AND FOUND 
There are lots of treasures in the lost and found.  
We will be emptying it out every two months, so if 
you are missing something, please look before it 
gets donated! 
 
BACKPACKS 
As a reminder, please make sure and pack extra 
clothes for your students, including underwear, in 
their backpacks.  Also, we’re coming into colder 
and wetter weather so sending them to school 
with a jacket is recommended.  
 
TEACHER CONTACT INFORMATION 
If you would like the contact information for your 
student’s teacher please refer to the directory 
found in the back of this newsletter.  
 
Finally, a reminder that WE ARE A PEANUT-FREE 
SCHOOL so please refrain from sending peanut 
butter with your student! 
 

  

  

School Ops Focus 
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Heroes in the Hallways (Anti-Bullying Campaign) 
By Mary Lietz, Assistant Principal 

  
Dear SOAR Family, 
 
October is upon us, and that means the SOAR 
community of parents, students, and staff have 
been hard at work for over a month! Students are 
beginning to demonstrate SOAR expectations in 
the hallways and in the classrooms on a consistent 
basis, relationships are being established, and 
teachers are pushing the academic rigor in the 
classrooms.  
 
This is an exciting month for SOAR, and not just 
because of the progress we’ve already been 
making. During this month, SOAR will be 
promoting the nationally recognized October Anti-
bullying Campaign. We are excited to roll out 
“Heroes in the Hallways” for the month of October 
and we are looking forward to the school 
community’s effort to make SOAR Academy a safe 
environment for all students and staff.  
 
“Heroes in the Hallways” is a school-wide incentive 
that will be used to encourage students to stand 
up and speak out if they witness someone not 
being a good friend. Mini lessons will be taught in 
the classrooms about what students can do to be 
good friends to one another and to speak up if 
they see someone that is not being treated 
respectfully.  During the first week of October, there 
will be two energetic assemblies.  The first one will  

 

be tailored to target 
the Kindergarten 
and first grade 
audience. The 
second assembly 
will be geared 
towards the second 
and third grade.  
 
Throughout the 
month, staff 

members will be wearing blue “hero” shirts and will be 
nominating students that are demonstrating 
courageous acts of kindness and friendship throughout 
the school building. Periodically, students’ names will 
be drawn from the hero nomination box, and those 
students will receive a hero t-shirt! In addition to staff 
nominations, students will also be given the 
opportunity to nominate fellow classmates that 
demonstrate acts of kindness throughout the building. 
Each student that is nominated will receive a form of 
acknowledgement.  
 
It is our goal to promote safety and a positive school 
culture at SOAR this year. Let’s all be heroes in the 
hallways this October and for the remainder of the 
year! 
 
All the best, 
 
Mary Lietz 
Assistant Principal 
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Intro to Parent Advisory Council (PAC)  
 
The SOAR Parents Advisory Council (PAC) is 
organized to provide parent input into the 
operation of the school. It can also serve as a 
vehicle for obtaining parent reaction to 
present or proposed school programs. 
 
Appropriate topics, (as stated on PAC’s 
website), for discussion during PAC general 
meetings, held the 2nd Tuesday of the 
month, may include, but are not limited to: 
 
¶ Curriculum 

¶ Transportation 

¶ Student Citizenship 

¶ Rules and Regulations 

¶ Communications 

¶ Staffing 

¶ Food Service 

¶ Attendance 

Topics not open for discussion during PAC 
general meetings are individual teachers,  
 

 
children, families or adults. 
 
Please find more information on PAC, PAC meetings and 
other topics at 
soarparentsadvisorycoundilwa.ptoffice.com.  
 
PAC also hosts a Facebook page, which provides an 
online community for SOAR Academy parents and 
families where families can share information and tips, 
update the community on events and programs, and 
showcase the achievements of students, teachers, 
parents, and other community members.  You can find 
PAC’s Facebook page at fb.me/soar.pac. 
 
Besides a handy flyer that PAC provides to parents (grab 
one at the school office), there are countless other ways 
PAC provides support to the school and families.  Make 
sure and check out their Facebook page or website to 
see how you can get involved!  
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SOAR Welcomes New 2017-18 School Year Teachers  
 
SOAR welcomed new teachers for the 2017-18 
school year along with returning teachers, Ms. 
Salo (Kindergarten Math & Science) and Ms. 
Marcella (3rd Grade Math & Science).  A brief bio 
on each follows: 
 
Krista Carbone – Kindergarten Humanities: 
Krista has a Master’s Degree in Bilingual and 
Multicultural Education and has four years of 
teaching experience which began in Spain, 
teaching English as a second language to young 
learners through adult levels. She was born in 
Tacoma and couldn’t be happier to be back in the 
Pacific Northwest! Krista is looking forward to 
building foundations for our Kinders and a love of 
learning for years to come! I enjoy dancing salsa, 
painting, surfing and traveling. 
 
Nyla McCreary – 2nd Grade Math/Science: 
Nyla is a returning SOAR Academy vet and was 
with the school in its first year. She explored  
 

 
another role last year and was eager to return to 
the community and students of SOAR. We are 
lucky to get her leadership and roots within our 
community back within our walls. 
 
Charlotte Rodriguez – 2nd Grade Humanities: 
Charlotte comes to us from back East and is 
excited to take on her first year in her teaching 
career. She is excited to learn from all of you and 
integrate into the culture established here at 
SOAR. 
 
Sasha Tyschler – 3rd Grade Humanities: 
Sasha comes to us from a partner school Emerson 
Elementary in Seattle, and has a TON of great 
experience and skill in classroom management 
and coaching. She will be helping us with our big 
PBIS (Positive Behavioral Interventions & 
Supports) push this year and has come highly 
regarded from other WA Seneca Family of 
Agencies folks she has worked with. 
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SOAR Academy does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national 
origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog 

guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

  

 

2017-18 SOAR Academy Staff Directory  
 

Ms. Krista - Kindergarten Humanities  
kcarbone@soaracademies.org 
 
Ms. Salo - Kindergarten Math and Science   
nsalo@soaracademies.org 
 
Ms. Gina - 1st Grade Humanities   
gclair@soaracademies.org 
 
Mr. Antonio - Interim 1st Grade Math and Science 
antonio_torres@senecacenter.org 
 
Ms. Rodriguez - 2nd Grade Humanities 
crodriguez@soaracademies.org 
 
Ms. Nyla - 2nd Grade Math and Science 
nmccreary@soaracademies.org   
 
Ms. Tyshler - 3rd Grade Humanities  
styshler@soaracademies.org 
 
Ms. Marcella - 3rd Grade Math and Science 
mtomlin@soaracademies.org 
 
Jessica Stryczek - School Leader 
jessica_stryczek@senecacenter.org 
 
Mary Lietz - Assistant Principal 
mary_lietz@senecacenter.org 
 
Celeste Farmer - Dean of Students 
celeste_farmer@senecacenter.org 
 
Nick Cruz - School Manager 
ncruz@soaracademies.org  
 
Rachel Strom – Academic Intervention Specialist 
rstrom@soaracademies.org  
 
Ben Shuts – Clinical Intervention Specialist 
ben_shuts@senecacenter.org  
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